
 

 

Welcome New Kindergarten Families 

 

You are invited to attend our caregiver information session on 

Date: Thursday May 18, 2023 

Time: 5:00-6:00 pm 

Location: Dundas Central School Library (second floor) 

 

Our current Kindergarten Team will share information about the 2-year Kindergarten program, 

and provide details about what to expect in September. 

Our Reading Specialist will provide information about school readiness for Literacy in 

Kindergarten. 

Staff from The Umbrella Family Before and After School Care Program will have information 

about how to register for before and after school care. 

Members of the Dundas Central School Council will be on hand to share some ways you can 

become involved in school life. 

Please note this is an information session only.  All families are welcome to attend our Spring 

Open House on Thursday, May 11, 2023 from 5:00 to 7:00 pm where you can explore our 

classrooms and school environment. 

 

Childminding is not available at this information session.  

Please call the school if you require more information. 

905 627 3521  

We hope you can join us for this special event. 

Laura Bartkiw, Principal and the Dundas Central Staff 


